
 1 

Newsletter : 
21st July 2022 
 
 
 

Seven Fields Primary School-Newsletter 

 
Value:  Respect 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Today marks the last day of the academic year and a chance to say goodbye and good luck to the people of our 
community. Year 6 took part in their celebration this afternoon after a week of fun. Be it bowling, at the cinema 
(anywhere air conditioned!) or yesterday evening at their leavers BBQ. They have been such a fun and dynamic 
cohort and we have been blessed to have them as leaders of our school community. Isn’t it funny that some of 
them were very keen to leave us (this often happens after their transition visits to secondary school) but, when 
push comes to shove and they really do have to leave, many of them don’t want to. 
 

I am reminded of that very famous line from Nanny McPhee: 
When you need me but do not want me, then I must stay. When you want me but no longer need me, then I 
have to go. 
 

Sadly we have to also say goodbye to some of our teachers. 

 
 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank our PTA. This year they have organised and arranged events 
that will have raised so much money for the school. Thank you for all of your attendance at these events and for 
the way you have  supported the school events this year. 
 

I wish you all a calm, relaxing summer break and look forward to seeing everyone on September 5th. 
 

D Booth 
 

Miss Neville- Wrens 

Miss Neville has been a great supporter of the 
school for a number of years now. She has been a 
great addition to the KS1 team and has always had 
the children’s best interest at heart. She leaves us 
today to go off on her new adventure of having her 
second child. We wish her all the best and hope 
that she is able to stay in touch with the school in 
the future. 
 
 

We wish both our colleagues well and I look   
forward to seeing them again sometime in the 
future. 

Mrs Branscombe- Hummingbirds 

We are also sadly saying goodbye to Mrs       
Branscombe who only joined us in January but 
whose relentlessness and resilience have had such 
a positive impact on the children in her care. Those 
of us who have worked alongside Mrs Branscombe 
know how hard it has been to learn new policies 
and procedures in a different school. We are so 
lucky to have benefitted from her experience and 
pursuit of excellence. She very kindly delayed her 
new career [path for me earlier in the year and for 
that she has my heartfelt thanks.  
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Art Exhibition  
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Our wonderful rock stars gave us a         

performance on Wednesday in a special   

concert where they continued to show 

their musical talents  

 

Kingfishers played games and kept cool during the   
heatwave by putting their feet in trays of water. 



 4 

 

Today we said our farewells to our Year 6 cohort of 2022. they 

told us their favourite memories of their time here at Seven 

Fields. Thank you to parents/carers who came to support them 

on what is the next step of their big adventure in life. 
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Class of 

2022                 
We will miss you all 
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We also said 
our farewells 

to Mrs   
Branscombe 

and Miss   
Neville. 

Thank you 
for all of 
your hard 

work and we 
wish you 

good luck in 
the future  
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We return      
to school on 
Monday 5th 
September 

2022 

Children need to be 
in school uniform 
and you can find 
items here on the 

school uniform   
website 

Bookbags are to be 
ordered via 
ParentPay 

Thank you  

The menus are 
ready on 

ParentPay to start 
ordering for the          

September return. 
These must be 

completed by 1st 
September 2022 

Thank you  

http://www.sevenfields.re-schooluniform.co.uk/

